10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary 3 April 1989

MR. GORBACHEV'S VISIT: TRADE MATTERS

Thank you for your letter of 31 March
with some additional points for the Prime
Minister's brief for her talk with
Mr. Gorbachev. I have shown this to the
Prime Minister who has commented that they
are matters which seem more appropriate
for Lord Young to raise with Mr. Kamentsev.
She does not expect to have the time to
take them up herself.

I am copying this letter to Richard
Gozeny (Foreign and Commonwealth Office).

(C. D. POWELL)

Neil Thornton, Esq.,
Department of Trade and Industry.




